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Dear resident, 
 
The City of Vaughan is undertaking important municipal infrastructure improvements to the following roads in 
the Ward 1 community:  

• Charles Cooper Court 
• Richard Lovat Court  
• Huntington Road, from Kirby Road to the end of Huntington Road to the north  

 
The City will be making road, curb and sidewalk repairs as part of the 2025 Pavement Management Program. 
These enhancements support the City’s commitment to ensuring the long-term sustainability of municipal 
infrastructure. 
 
Construction is expected to begin in May 2025 and is anticipated to be complete by fall 2025. 
 
Reminders for property owners 

• Underground systems, such as lawn sprinklers, heated driveways, electrical conduits, landscaping 
within City-owned boulevards or property limits may be impacted by the upcoming construction work. 
The City is not responsible for any damages that may occur during construction to privately-owned 
items within City property limits Encroachment By-law No. 034-2017. 

• Removing privately-owned underground systems in advance of construction, at the owner's expense, is 
recommended.  

• If you are planning to repave/reconstruct your driveway, please contact the City’s Infrastructure Delivery 
department to learn how the scheduled work may impact your driveway. 

 
For more information about the planned work, visit vaughan.ca/PavementManagement. 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact 
Infrastructure Delivery 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917 
infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca 
vaughan.ca/PavementManagement 
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